December 2nd Minutes

- Principal's update
 - All students began learning 100% remotely after Thanksgiving Break
 - Teachers are trying to balance the types of activities students do while on Zoom
- Teachers are identifying ways of teaching on Zoom to students with different learning styles
 - Details are coming on the virtual Open House
- Pledge Drive November 13 November 20
 - Recap
 - We raised over \$5000, which is slightly higher than last year
 - Purchases by 1/1/2021?
 - The librarian will start the requisition process for the color poster maker
 - Money from future fundraisers will go towards other items on the list
 - Tik-Tok from Ms. Skillern and Mr. Hoover
- Next year's pledge drive should either be the week after Thanksgiving to coordinate with Giving Tuesday, or be earlier in the year so current families can benefit from the donations
- We will post a video and/or pictures of the poster maker so families can see what their donations purchased
- Spirit Nights
 - Skate City partnership
 - Littleton Skate City currently closed
 - Updates on other locations
 - Southside Pizzaria is on 12/10
 - Virgilios will be the month of January
 - Both restaurants require submission of receipts for donation calculation
- Teacher Appreciation
 - Plan for December
 - Sign up genius to go out for gift basket donations
 - Will be distributed by Deer Creek along with their December gift.
 - PTO to coordinate with Deer Creek on dates
- Bingo Night

- Christina will follow-up with Chatfield Basketball on how their Bingo night went, lessons learned, etc. Still targeting early 2021
- Additional fundraising/community events
 - Fun Run this Spring
 - Scheduling a call with event vendor to discuss details
- Additional items?